

BRONX BOROUGH PRESIDENT RUBEN DIAZ JR.

December 14, 2015

Mr. Ben Shavolian Stellar Development LLC Shelter Rock builders LLC 425 Norther Blvd. Suite 32 Great Neck, NY 11021-4803

Dear Mr. Shavolian:

I want to personally thank you for your donation and participation at my annual Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony on December 10, 2015.

This was a wonderful event for the children of the Bronx and a perfect opportunity to celebrate Christmas and the spirit of giving. Once again, thank you for your warm expression of generosity.

Best wishes to you and your family for a happy and healthy New Year!

Puban Diaz Ir